
CAESAR SALAD - 6
Add chicken +£2
Add bacon +£1
Cos lettuce, parmesan, 
croutons and Caesar 
dressing

EGGS BENEDICT - 7
2 soft poached eggs, 
streaky bacon, toasted 
English muffin and 
hollandaise

EGGS FLORENTINE - 6
2 soft poached eggs, 
spinach, toasted English 
muffin and hollandaise

SANDWICHES - 5
Prawn mayonnaise
Tuna mayonnaise
B.L.T
Sausage and onion
Cheese and pickle
Coronation chicken
The Club + £1
Fish finger with tartare 
sauce + £1
Served with a dressed 
side salad 

JACKET POTATOES - 6
Served with a dressed 
side salad

Prawn mayonnaise
Cheese and beans
Cheese and bacon
BBQ pulled pork and 
coleslaw
Tuna mayonnaise
Coronation chicken

SOUP OF THE DAY - 5
Served with warm bread

SIDES
Side salad – 2.50
Onion rings -2.50
Fries – 2.50
Cheesy fries – 3.00
Add pulled pork or bacon 
+ £1

BEEF LASAGNE - 9 
Served with toasted 
garlic baguette and a 
dressed salad
 
BEER BATTERED FISH - 12 
Served with triple cooked 
chips, lemon, tartare 
sauce and peas or a 
dressed side salad 

CHICKEN BURGER - 10
Garlic and lemon 
chicken burger served in 
a toasted brioche bun 
with fries and truffle 
mayonnaise

ABERDEEN ANGUS 
CHEESEBURGER - 10 
Additional toppings +£1 
Bacon | BBQ pulled pork 
| Hash brown | Fried egg 
| Mushrooms
Served in a toasted 
brioche bun with triple 
cooked chips

BBQ PULLED PORK 
BURGER - 9 
Served in a toasted 
brioche bun with 
coleslaw and cajun fries 

MUSHROOM AND 
SPINACH TAGLIATELLE 	
			   - 8 
Add chicken +£2
Served in a creamy 
tarragon sauce with 
toasted garlic baguette

BREADED SCAMPI - 10 
Served with lemon, 
tartare sauce, seasoned 
fries and peas or a 
dressed side salad 

Please advise your server of any 
dietary requirements
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